1768

Firs farm crematorium proposal

I cannot express how disappointed I am to hear of the proposals to create a crematorium in firs farm. The
Wetlands have been and are a great tranquil and calm space for so many local residents. My family and I and a
lot of our friends have used the Wetlands on a daily basis for walking cycling exercising etc.

The Wetlands have been a place of safety and support over the last 2 years particularly, and to now feel anxious
that we may lose it is totally unbearable. To create a crematorium in such a space tells me that Enfield are really
not considering the well-being and needs of the local community.

It’s so lovely to see the diversity of the community using the Wetlands, from very young primary school
children to senior citizens enjoying the pleasures of nature. This is not a place for a crematorium, to think of the
end! This is a place of well-being and life.

Residents will stop using it. It will go back to being an unusable space with a crematorium at the end of it.
Enfield you will be making a big mistake if you go ahead with this. Find somewhere else more apt more fit for
purpose for death!!!!





